
Advisory No. 045, s. 2024 
August 12, 2024 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, 

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 
 

2024 MEMBERSHIP CONFERENCE OF THE GOVERNMENT FINANCIAL 
MANAGEMENT INNOVATORS CIRCLE INC. 

 
The Government Financial Management Innovators Circle (GFMIC) Inc. will 

conduct its 2024 Membership Conference with the theme, Embracing the Digital 
Transformation of Government Financial Management: Elevating Innovation to New 
Heights, at the Crown Legacy Hotel, corner Montinola Street, Kisad Road, Baguio 
City on November 20–22, 2024. 

 
The Conference aims to gather all members and participants annually and 

provide them with a glimpse of the changes to come in public governance with the 
most recent developments in public financial management reforms, information, and 
communication technology.  

 
Personnel of the finance, budget, accounting, treasury, procurement, 

information technology, and allied offices are encouraged to participate in this event. 
 
Interested participants may register through the GFMIC Inc. website at 

www.gfmic.ph.  
 
For more information, please contact: 
 

Ms. Glorielyn L. Aguila 
Government Financial Management Innovators Circle Inc.  
Email Address: gfmic22.inc@gmail.com 
Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/gfmic.inc/ 
Mobile Phone Nos.: 0994-549-9217 or 0927-794-5452 
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